
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 21, 2023 

      
Temporary Trail Closure – Lee Road Community Trail in French Creek 

The Lee Road Community Trail will be closed to the public for up to six weeks starting November 28, 2023, 
for the installation of sewer services. Once the work is complete, the trail will be repaired, and the 
disturbed area will be replanted with trees and shrubs. For your safety, please remain alert to work 
activities and obey signs posted on site. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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